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Advisory

Commissioner of Education Vito A. Gagliardi, Sr. will be attending the New Jersey School Boards Association

Workshop in Atlantic City this week. On Wednesday, October 24, Dr. Gagliardi will address the Critical Issues
session beginning at 2:45 p.m. in the Atlantic City Convention Center immediately after the opening general
session.

For Department of Education news related to the workshop, contact Janet Thompson, communications director.
Thompson will be in Atlantic City on Wednesday and Thursday and can be reached at 908-451-1439 on those
days. She will also check for messages at the Office of Public Information, 609-292-1126.
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